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This item was brought forward by Public Works.  During the sewer construction work on Joellen Drive, it was noticed

that the intersection of Joellen Drive and Erin Drive was uncontrolled with no stop.  Temporarily, based on traffic issues,

a temporary set of stop signs were installed on Erin Drive at Joellen Drive.  Staff recommends approving and installing

permanent stop signs on Erin Drive at Joellen Drive.  The cost for this signing will be around $150.  Item was held at the

May 6, 2019 meeting and brought back to this meeting.
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